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Jinnah University for women (JUW) started its journey in 

1985 as Post Graduate College for girls. Later on, in 1998 

the college was granted as Jinnah University for Women 

under the umbrella of Anjuman-e-Islamia Trust founded by 

Al-Haj Moulvi Reyazuddin Ahmed (T.I). The university 

was established with the vision “To educate mother, to 

educate the nation”. The university comprises of 05 faculties 

and 34 departments including Department of Food Science 

and Technology. The university has 252 regular teaching 

faculty with 30 Ph.Ds.  
 

Accreditation Inspection Committee (AIC) comprising of 

Prof. Dr. Ishtiaq A. Rajwana, Chairperson NAEAC as a 

convener and Prof. (Retd). Dr. Saghir Ahmed Sheikh, 

Institute of Food Science and Technology, Sindh 

Agriculture University, Tandojam as member was 

constituted to conduct accreditation visit of Food Science & 

Technology at Jinnah University for Women, Karachi.  
 

Ms. Anum Liaquat, Chairperson, Department of Food 

Science and Technology, Jinnah University for Women, Karachi received the guests and Prof. Dr. Naeem 

Farooqui, Vice Chancellor, JUW, Karachi formally welcomed NAEAC and AIC team. Prof. Dr. Naeem 

Farooqui, Vice Chancellor, JUW, Karachi presented a brief overview of university. Prof. Dr. Ishtiaq A. 

Rajwana, Chairperson, NAEAC shared the previous AICs visit recommendations of the departments beside 

a brief account on importance and significance of accreditation.  
 

Afterward, AIC visited the Food Science & Technology department where detailed presentation and 

discussions were held. Ms. Anum Liaquat, Chairman, Department of Food Science and Technology briefed 

respective AIC in detail about working of the department and achievements in terms of student graduation, 

faculty positions and research projects. AIC also visited respective departmental infrastructure and held 

individual meetings with faculty members and students of the departments to get an insight of 

teaching/working environment in the department. 
 

In the concluding session of the visit, the program evaluator shared their observations with the Prof. Dr. 

Naeem Farooqui, Vice Chancellor and other officials. Vice Chancellor, JUW thanked NAEAC team for their 

deliberations and inspection visit and assured that the recommendations made by AIC would be implemented 

to raise the standard of education and to improve the skills of the graduates. 


